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February 16, 2021

Dear Child Care and Before- and After-School Program Colleagues,

The Minister of Education recently announced that March Break — originally scheduled for March 15 to 19, 2021 — has now been delayed by approximately a month in hopes of reducing community transmission of COVID-19. On the advice of public health officials, the break is now scheduled for April 12 – 16, 2021. 

Please be assured that full day access to leased shared space will be available during the rebooked break period of April 12 - 16, 2021.

We appreciate your continued partnership as we all continue to work and navigate through this pandemic together. Please don’t hesitate to connect with our team should you have any questions. To access TDSB news and updates, please visit our website. 

Sincerely,
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